iz

e —

COPY

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,

COPENHAGEN.
The Secretary,

LONDON. lst April, 1946.

Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter of the 12th ultimo
respecting the motor vessels "HOEGH TRADER" and "HOEGH STLVERMANN",
we have to inform you that we have several times requested
Messrs. Purmeister & Wain to obtain from the Owners the desired
letter of guamentee stating that oil fuel will not be carried
in the peak tanks, when vegetable o1l is carried in the
adjacent deep tanks and Messrs. Burmeister & Wain state
that they are awaiting such a letter from the Owners, as the
have been requested to forward one. 5 = @”ﬁl

Yours  faithfully,

(Sgd) .




